
Dear Sir 
 

I would like to congratulate you on your 60 Minutes programme. I have enjoyed its 

informative presentations for many years.  
 

However, last night’s segment featuring Ukrainian brides was very disappointing and 

insulting. The women from Odessa whom you presented in the programme, portrayed 

Ukrainian women as a bunch of brainless, gold-digging, oversexed bimbos whose 

sole aim in life is to find a rich husband. 
 

Ukrainian women are renowned for their brains and beauty. Yulia Tymoshenko is 

I’m sure familiar to you. Why not present a feature on her. She is a far better 

representative of Ukrainian womanhood than the group of Russian- speaking females 

you featured in the programme. 
Yours sincerely 

Kristina Bailey 

President 

Ukrainian Women’s Association in Australia 

 


